BELL COUNTY CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
MINUTES FOR August 14,  2018 & September 11, 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]On Tuesday, August 14, 2018, the Bell County Chamber of Commerce held its scheduled monthly meeting.

Those in attendance were; Travis Moody, Sheila Durham, Rachel Cline, Crystal Flanagan, and Richard Smith 

Richard called the meeting to order. Minutes from the July meeting were reviewed by the committee. Motion was made to approve the minutes by Crystal Flanagan and Rachel Cline second and the ayes carried.

Financial Report was giving and Rachel Cline made a motion to approve the financial report and second by Travis Moody .  The ayes carried

Correspondence report was the ARH Ribbon Cutting.  

Discussion about recruiting new ambassadors and the criteria will be as before.  Nominations will be accepted by the recommendations of the board members.  

Membership committee report showed that we are continuing to see growth with a few new members and members that have renewed.  

Special Events were discussed about the upcoming events.

The next Board of Director Chamber meeting will be on Tuesday, Sept 11 at 11:00am.

Motion to adjourn meeting made by Crystal Flanagan, Seconded by Rachel Cline, Ayes carried.



Due to the Governor appears in  Pineville Meeting was cancelled for Sept.  So no additional minutes for September board meeting.  
